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A MESSAGE FROM THE
SUPERINTENDENT
Christian M. Elkington

As we enter the final full week of the school year, I want to take this opportunity to express our sincere
gratitude to a very special group, our graduating seniors, and to share some important info.

A Message to Our Seniors:

To the graduating Class of 2024,
congratulations! Four years ago, you

entered MBC as freshmen, navigating
a new school. You built friendships,

participated in sports and clubs,
balanced schoolwork with jobs, and
contributed to your community. You

have been compassionate friends, and
engaged without community.

RSU 9 is proud of each and every one
of you. We have no doubt you will find

success and make a positive impact
on the world. Our world needs your

talent, your passion, and your
commitment to making it a better

place.

On behalf of the Mt. Blue school
district, we wish the very best in your

future endeavors.

Here are a few friendly reminders to ensure your summer is
filled with both fun and safety:

Sun Safety: Remember to protect yourself from the sun by
wearing sunscreen 

Stay Hydrated

Water Safety: If you're spending time near pools, lakes, or
beaches, always follow safety guidelines and swim in areas
with lifeguards on duty.

Summer is a great opportunity to continue learning and
exploring new interests. Visit libraries, museums, or
explore the wonders of nature in your own backyard.

Read for Fun: Make reading a part of your summer routine!
Pick up a book on a topic you enjoy, or try a new genre.

I hope you all have a wonderful summer vacation. We look
forward to seeing you refreshed and ready to learn when
school resumes on August 28th!

Tuesday, June 11th

RSU 9 FY25 Budget

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ajMO27O54ysz_TKy88Sp64ZcymOWLpUm/view?usp=sharing
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Click Here to Visit our District Website

Click Here to Visit our District Facebook Page
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NO MORE 
Late Arrival Wednesday’s (LAW)

School Board Meeting 
Thursday, 6/13/24 - 

6:30pm - MBC Forum

IMPORTANT DATES

Budget Referendum/Ballot Vote
Tuesday, 6/11/24

Contact your Town Office 
for Polling Hours

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!!
Tuesday, June 18th

Early Release
6th - 11th | 11:30am

Prek - 5th | 12:30pm

Photo Credit, Brian Ponce
Music Instructor, Steve Muise,
leads the class of ‘24 graduates
through the halls while playing

FREE SUMMER MEALS

On Wednesday, June 5th, the
Mt. Blue High School Senior
class of 2024 participated in a
heartwarming tradition known
as the "Senior Walk."
Graduating high school
students don their caps and
gowns for a nostalgic visit to
their elementary schools. This
victory lap through familiar halls
is a chance for them to
celebrate their achievements
with the younger generation. 

SCHOOLSPRING 
OUR NEW ONLINE-HIRING PLATFORM

CLICK FOR JOB OPENINGS

SENIOR WALK

School will soon be out for the summer but the
great food keeps on coming! RSU 9 Foodservice is

happy to announce this year's summer meals
program! We will be operating meal service delivery

routes with a variety of stops as well as meals for
summer school programs. All meals are free to any
child age 18 and under whether they are enrolled in
RSU 9 schools or not. A breakfast for the next day

will be available on all meal delivery routes.
Parents/guardians may pick up meals for children
under their care. Any questions about the summer

meals program can be directed to
foodservice@mtbluersd.org

Cheered on by wide-eyed youngsters, the seniors become
heroes, inspiring the little ones to dream of their own
graduation day someday. It's also a time of emotional
reunions. Teachers beam with pride as they see their
former students all grown up, perhaps even catching a
glimpse of the shy child they once knew blossoming into a
confident young adult. It's a full-circle moment that
reminds everyone of the journey through education and
the exciting possibilities that lie ahead. 
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